
 
 
From: @sfpa.ie]  
Sent: Saturday 25 July 2020 09:13 
To: @housing.gov.ie> 
Cc: @sfpa.ie>; @sfpa.ie> 
Subject: Re: Application for Foreshore licence for ADCP deployments in Co. Kerry 
 
Hello  
 
I’m the SFPA have reviewed the application for temporary ADCP deployment in Co. Kerry and has no 
comments to make regarding the application.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

Sea Fisheries Protection Authority 
 




